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AUBURN- Senator Pam Helming recently visited Auburn Police Department to
express her thanks to local law enforcement. She was able to meet with Lt. Slayton
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and Sgt.-SRO Gilfus of the Department.  

“Our local officers, dispatchers and corrections staff do so much for us every single
day and put their lives on the line to ensure our safety. This was a great opportunity
to stop by and express my gratitude to the department for all that that they do,”
said Senator Helming.


